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Monsanto Research Corporation License No. SNM-567
AITN: Mr. Steve Hoadley

Radiation Safety Officer
Dayton Laboratcry |

h g1515 Nicholas Road
Dayton, Ohio 45407 n
Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone discussion between S. R. Lasuk of this office
and you on June 8, 1981. Enclosed are the ten smear samples which were
collected in your process area by Region III inspectors on May 21, 1981.
Since there was a discrepancy between your evaluation of these smears and
t tat obtained by NRC-Region III and a national laboratory, we would like to
have you count these samples again for alpha and beta gamma activity (count
each sample for five minutes) and send us a report of your results.

'n appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief -

Materials Radiation Protection
Section 2

Enclosures: As Stated

cc w/o enclosures:
Mr. Robert L. Schimmel
Manager, Engineered Products
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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